
GMARC  Minutes for December, 2003 

  

1. Call to order 

From Scott Bicknell 

The  meeting was called to order by president, Scott at 7:11 p.m. Introductions were 

made. 

Meeting Minutes 

From Kevin Hascher 

Minutes: called to accept November minutes by  Ed Jesse and  seconded by Larry 

Rinke.  Minutes Passed 

Treasurer's Report 

From Richard Glassford  

Treasure's report was given by Richard for final time. Thank you from all of us Rich. 

Ken  called for approval and seconded by Larry Rinke motion passed. 

Nets 

From Dave Edenfield   KC8RVF   

Dave asked for more NCO'S send email ,and more ideals for topics+ 

Tech report:  

From Jeff Skurda 

Jeff asked to have a where you are and what is happening meeting sometime in 

January with the people who volunteer for tech. 

Badges 

From Jim Odam 

All badges have been processed. 
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New Business 

Nominations- Votes 

The officers were all asked to reaccept positions. Rich  doesn't want to be treasurer, so 

T.J. Iley was nominated. 

With All spots being filled with only one candidate form was asked and approved  

2 Meter Repeater 

On Sunday December 7th Scott, and Jeff presented case for 2 meter repeater to the 

coordination counsel they said we need (3) things. (1) letter from Ohio(2) new form 

with lat and long (3)          Then they would provide a (6) month get on the air and see 

what you get back.. 

ARRL Announcements 

Ed Jesse asked about caned ARRL news announcements for our repeater. He was 

asked to bring demo for next meeting. 

Help: 

Paul Deathos offered tech support to older hams if they need antennas put up or what 

ever. See Paul 

Local News 

From George Schutte:  

Oakland County Emergency class Jan 10th Saturday 9:00am til 1:00pm please call 

(248) 858-5300 You must make reservation. 

Troy: Attorney didn't write up draft, said he will have it for review at the December 

29th meeting 

Food! 

Denise W8DFG ( the food Guy) invited all to come to a spaghetti Dinner February 

26th from 6:00-8:00pm at the Elk's club (USECA's meeting place) ther will be some 

kind of donation asked. 



Extra: 

Coffee and cookies were donated by Marianne (Thank you) 

  

  


